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OUTCOME:  5 - Primary Care

Topic:  GP Super Clinics

Type of Question:  Hansard Page 086, 26 February 2014

Senator:  McLucas Jan

Question: 

Is the tradition of having official openings for GPSCs continuing?  

Answer:

The decision to have an official opening is for individual funding recipients.  Under the 
requirements of the Funding Agreement, GP Super Clinics must acknowledge 
Commonwealth support.  This includes inviting representatives of the Commonwealth 
(including Ministers) to any formal public opening of the GP Super Clinic.


